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From: Noble, Matthew A. [mailto:NOBLEMA@leegov.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 10:22 AM

To: Sheila Holland; Mudd, James P.

Subject: RE: CPA2008-00003 - Kreinbrink Comp Plan Amendment

Yes that is fine, and the fee has already been paid....

From: Sheila Holland [mailto:sholland@M-DA.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 17, 2008 10:20 AM

To: Mudd, James P.; Noble, Matthew A.

Subject: CPA2008-00003 - Kreinbrink Comp Plan Amendment

Good morning,

As previously discussed we would like to make a change to the comp plan application regarding the future land
use designation. How do,| need to process this. Do | just bring in revised copies and turn them into the zoning
counter? Also | want to verify that there is no fee associated with this.

Thank you,

Sheila M. Holland

Planning Technician
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LETTER OF TRANSMITTAL _

TO: Lee County Community Development ]@% ‘ C

1500 Monroe Street E&\ =

Fort Myers, FL 33901

CORMURTTY DEYELOPHIENT
DATE: January 30, 2009 MDA PROJECT NO.: 06015.p3
ATTENTION: Mr. Matt Noble
RE: Kreinbrink Comp Plan Amendment Revisions
We are sendingyou  []Attached [ ] Under separate cover VIA Hand Delive[_y‘ the following items:
Copies Date No. | Description
6 1-30-09 Kreinbrink Comp Plan Amendment Revisions

These are transmitted as checked below:

X For approval "] Approved as submitted [[] Resubmit copies for approval
[] For your use [] Approved as noted ] Submit copies for distribution
] As requested [1 Returned for corrections ] Return corrected prints

[ For review and comment |

[] For bids due

L] Prints returned after loan to M-DA

REMARKS: Mr. Noble please be advised we are still working on revisions regarding the Traffic and will submit
those to you in the very near future. Should you have any questions or concerns please contact me.

Thank you.

COPYTO: File

DWD/SH

SIGNED:

David W. Depew, PhD, AICP President
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